Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

The LEAFF program offers us farmers to provide locally grown produce to our
community. When we are not able to sell at the farmers market, alot of our produce get
wasted and has to be thrown away especially during this past pandemic. This program
helps us reach out to the community by providing us a guarantee that they will accept
our produce weekly. Thank you for supporting this program.

Chee Thao
3485 220th Street East
Hampton MN 55031



